[Public Body Letterhead]
Notice of Extension of Time Limit with OIPC Approval
Form 5

[Date]

[Applicant’s Name and Address]


Dear [Applicant’s Name]:

Re: 	Your request for access to information under Part II of the Access to Information and Protection of Privacy Act, 2015 [Our File #: ]

On [date], [name of public body] received your request for access to the following records: 

[Describe the records requested].

Please be advised that, with approval from the Information and Privacy Commissioner under section 23 of the Access to Information and Protection of Privacy Act, 2015 (the Act), the 20 business day time limit for responding to your request has been extended for an additional [#] days and we expect to respond to your request by [date].

[Select reason for applying the extension by choosing an option below.]

Option 1: To clarify 
The reason for this extension of time is to allow us to obtain additional information from you in order to identify the records you are requesting. 

Option 2: Large number of records requested or to be searched 
This extension of time is necessary because [you have requested a large number of records/a large number of records must be searched in order to respond to your request] and it would be unreasonable to require [name of public body] to respond within the 20 day timeframe.

Option 3: Unreasonably interfere with operations 
This extension of time is necessary because it would be unreasonable to require [name of public body] to respond within the 20 day timeframe [add details of why unreasonable – e.g. nature of the request, resources available to the public body, etc.].

Option 4: Multiple concurrent 
This extension of time is necessary because [you/you and another individual working with your organization/you and another individual working in association with you] have made multiple concurrent requests.



Option 5: Third party notice
This extension of time is necessary because we have given notice to a third party under section 19 of the Act and the notification and response from the third party cannot reasonably be completed within the 20 day timeframe.

Option 6: Consultations
This is extension of time is necessary because a preliminary review of the records you have requested indicates that we need to consult with [a third party/ other public body] before access to the records is granted and these consultations could not reasonably be conducted during the 20 day timeframe.

Option 7: Commissioner finds it fair and reasonable
This extension of time is necessary because [explain circumstances].

Other 8: A reason exists for applying for an extension other than the above options.
[If there is another reason that is not listed you must outline the reason to the applicant.]

This extension is in accordance with subsection 23(2) of the Act, which states:

23(2) The commissioner may approve an application for an extension of time where the commissioner considers that it is necessary and reasonable to do so in the circumstances, for the number of business days the commissioner considers appropriate.

If you have any further questions, please contact the undersigned by telephone at [telephone number] or by email [email address].

Sincerely,

[bookmark: _GoBack]

[Name]
ATIPP Coordinator
